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Summary of request 

The Authority was asked for the number of couples that have selected an embryo for implantation 

that has been found to be defective. 

HFEA response 

The HFEA does not hold the information requested as information is only collected concerning 

embryos that are not transferred due to a positive genetic test. 

 


